## 11. Communications Chair October 2017

## Happy Autumn!

Please feel free to contact me at <a href="mailto:laura.a.stauffer@gmail.com">laura.a.stauffer@gmail.com</a> with any questions about the website.

- We want to share the awesome things you are doing in your classroom and school! Please send your photos with a brief blurb about what you are doing to <a href="mailto:laura.a.stauffer@gmail.com">laura.a.stauffer@gmail.com</a> with the subject line "Photo for REA Facebook." <a href="mailto:Make sure">Make sure</a> there are NO STUDENTS in the photos. Also, if any staff other than yourself is in the picture, make sure you get that staff member's approval before sending it to me.
- Friend us on Facebook: Reading Educators. Please keep in mind that any comments that are inappropriate, unprofessional, negative, or otherwise considered unacceptable will be deleted. The person who made the comment will also be blocked from the page.
- All of the events/meetings for 2017-2018 are available on the website calendar.
- Contact information, updates, news and resources can be found on <u>readingea.com</u>.

Respectfully Submitted, Laura Stauffer